
Dear Members and Friends, 

Welcome to the late Spring 2023 edition of the CTTA Newsletter.                  
I am pleased to report that after almost over two and half of very quiet 
years for the CTTA due to the pandemic restrictions, the committee has 
now restarted the associationôs regular meetings and activities. 

In December 2022 we held our first AGM since 14.01.2020. Following 
this, the newly elected and approved Committee  held their regular 
meeting on 23rd February, 26th April with further meetings planned for 
7th June and  5th July. These meetings were and are necessary in    
order to finalize all the preparation and details for this year Main Group 
Visit (MGV) to Dorsten between 31st July to 5th August 2023 (This 
MGV was originally planned for summer 2020 but  cancelled twice). 
Other Association matters, social events etc. were and are also dis-
cussed/approved at these meetings so that the organisation can return 
and function as before March 2020. 

 

The Dual Committee Meeting (shorter version) will be now held during 
the MGV in Dorsten. 

 

The Social Activities                                                                                                          

Moira Blackman-our Social Secretary has been busy arranging a couple 
of memberôs ñget together eveningsò so far this year. The first one was a 
successful Curry Evening on 2nd March 2023 held in the Cinnamon   
Indian Restaurant in Tilgate Parade. The second event was a  popular  
and very well attended Quiz Night with Fish and Chips on the 22nd.April 
2023 held in St Andrews. Thank you Moira for successfully arranging  
the above events and Elaine for organising a lovely Quiz. 

Moira is now working on organising some more CTTAôs social events 
for the rest of this year which will be advised to members as soon they 
are finalised and agreed-watch this space! 

Following in the tradition, Geoff and Jacky May have again kindly      
proposed ña post MGV BBQò in August. This event is for the participants 
of the Main Group Visit and the exact date and details will be an-
nounced after 5th July, once the MGVôs travellers meeting is held in     
St Andrews. 

. 

 

 

Peter Klin,                                                                                                                 
PR officer and Newsletter Editor 
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An article and photo from Observer published on 23 September 1998 
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